
Welcome back and Happy New Year! 
We hope you had a lovely break over the Christmas holidays and are looking forward to 

the term ahead.  
We have lots going on this term for the children to look forward to. 

Thank you for your continuing support. Don’t forget that if you have any  
questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of 

staff. 
Mrs Long - Teacher (Monday—Thursday) 

Mr Earwaker - Nursery Leader 
Miss Morgan, Miss Dumphy-Wise, Mrs Picton and Miss Phillips- Support 

Staff 

General reminders 
● Nursery children should arrive at school between 8.45-
8.55am 
● Part-time Nursery children should be collected at 
11.50am 
● Full-time Nursery children should be collected at 
3.15pm 
● Please let us know in the morning if someone   
different will be collecting your child from school.  
● Please send your child in to school with a suitable coat. 
● Please make sure that all items worn or brought in to 
school have your child’s name on.  
● Nursery will start B.E.A.R. Club this term. B.E.A.R 
books should be returned every Wednesday.  
● If you would like to, please send a water bottle with 
your child’s name on in to school with your child. This 
must contain water, not squash or juice.  We will send 
water bottles home every day to be washed and refilled.   

We have healthy snack in class  
every day .  

Snack must now be paid at the   
beginning of each half term. £5 for 
this half term should be brought in 
to school in an envelope with your 

child’s name on. If we have not   
received money by Friday 13th  

January then we will presume you 
are providing your own snack.  

 
If your child brings their own snack 
in to school then please remember 
that this must be fruit, vegetables 

or plain breadsticks only (no  
salted or cheesy crackers please). 
Please let us know if your child 

has any allergies. 

Our topic this term is Dangerous Dinosaurs. This exciting project teaches children 
about the different animals that roamed Earth millions of years ago and how they are 

related to animals that live on Earth today. As always we will be following the children’s 
interests through out the topic and encouraging them to be independent and creative 

learners which will prepare them for the new curriculum. 
 

You will have received a letter giving you the opportunity to talk about this topic with 
your child and think if ideas that they would like to learn about in school. Please          

remember to return this to school. 
  

We are very excited to be having visitors into school as part of this topic. Please search 
Dinomania—Dino4hire online to see who the visitors are and let us know if you think 

your child may be a little nervous and may want to sit next to a member of staff. 
 
 

Please keep your eye on our Twitter page to see  updates of what your child is doing in 
school. (Twitter name - @ParcLewis) 
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